
1

Lauren Swett
From: Timothy Hart <thart@canal5studio.com>Sent: Wednesday, September 14, 2016 8:33 AMTo: 'Sonia.barrantes@ripcordengineering.com'; Lauren SwettSubject: RE: Canal Plaza Update

Sonia, Lauren See email below. Looks like we have some data.  Let’s roll.  Let me know if you need more. Tim  
CANAL5STUDIO  
Timothy Hart 
One Canal Plaza, Suite 888 
Portland, Maine 04101 
207.553.2115 Ext.101  
canal5studio.com 
 
Architecture / Planning / Interior Design  

   
From: Todd Dominski [mailto:tdominski@eastbrowncow.com]  Sent: Wednesday, September 14, 2016 8:04 AM To: David Thomas <DThomas@consigli.com>; Timothy Hart <thart@canal5studio.com> Cc: sonia.barrantes@ripcordengineering.com; Tim Soley <tsoley@eastbrowncow.com> Subject: FW: Canal Plaza Update  See below from Jamie Cough at CMP.                                                                                    Todd L. Dominski  
From: Cough, Jamie [mailto:Jamie.Cough@cmpco.com]  Sent: Wednesday, September 14, 2016 5:48 AM To: Todd Dominski Cc: bhm@bhmilliken.com Subject: RE: Canal Plaza Update  Todd:  This is our tentative plan-we will confirm with our survey in the next few days.  Looking at the mole racks, we will come out of MH 05 which is directly in front of their proposed building.  The mole diagrams show space for a set of 500cu secondaries from there.  That should be enough to get your team started on planning their conduit placement.  
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We only need one set of 500Cu, but I would suggest at least a 4-way 4” that leaves a couple spare for us, and probably one for fiber.    
 

 
Jamie Cough 
Central Maine Power Company 
162 Canco Road 
Portland, ME  04103 
207-842-2367 (office) 
207-458-0382 (cell) 
207-626-4082 (fax) 
  
From: Todd Dominski [mailto:tdominski@eastbrowncow.com]  Sent: Tuesday, September 13, 2016 2:13 PM To: Cough, Jamie Cc: bhm@bhmilliken.com Subject: Re: Canal Plaza  Jamie, Do you know when we might hear something back on the transformer in Canal Plaza. The architect is trying to finish up the drawings.  

 MH 05 showing free space in mole for one set of 500cu. 4way 4” to here. 

 Location of new building 

 05T Vault FULL, no room for secondary 
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Todd L. Dominski  Sent from my iPhone  On Sep 2, 2016, at 7:24 AM, Cough, Jamie <Jamie.Cough@cmpco.com> wrote: 
Todd:   I am waiting on our underground crew.  I will f/up next week.   Jamie   
  
  
  
Jamie Cough 
Central Maine Power Company 
162 Canco Road 
Portland, ME  04103 
207-842-2367 (office) 
207-458-0382 (cell) 
207-626-4082 (fax) 
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